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If you enjoy doing quizzes or just have some time on your hands then why not give 
them a go.
You mark your own and you decide when you’ve had enough and either look things up 
or wait for the answers! There are no prizes it’s just you against your memory!

Monday night is Quiz Night!
Every Monday there is a new quiz put onto the Wrelton 
website as well as the village Facebook group. 
The results of the previous week are posted at the same time. 

NB. Quite a few people have contacted us to say thank you for the quiz but all credit 
must go to Helen and Richard Young for compiling the quiz each week! 

When VE Day dawns on 8th May 2020 it will be 75 years since the 
guns fell silent at the end of the war in Europe. Years of carnage and 
destruction had come to an end and millions of people took to the 
streets and pubs to celebrate peace, mourn their loved ones and to 
hope for the future, but not forgetting those still in conflict until 
15th August when it was announced that Japan had surrendered 
unconditionally to the Allies, effectively ending World War II.

Unfortunately the Coronavirus emergency and consequent Government guidance 
means the majority of the VE Day 75 community celebrations due to take place on the 
bank holiday weekend of 8th – 10th May have been cancelled. 
But, if you wish to join in to pay tribute to the service and sacrifice of the entire 
Second World War generation, from British, Commonwealth and Allied Forces to 
evacuees and those who served on the home front there are online events taking place
a few of which are below. 
The Royal British Legion are organising a live VE Day 75 webcast at 11.15am and a 
UK-wide singalong to Vera Lynn’s ‘Well Meet Again’ at 9pm - see their website for 
further details. https://www.britishlegion.org.uk
Leading up to the 9pm singalong The Vintage Vocalist, Paula Marie, who appeared at 
Wrelton Village Hall in February, will be having a live singalong on her Facebook page 
(will you be joining in Sandra??) 
In the afternoon there is a ‘Nation’s Toast to the Heroes of WW2’ at 3pm on the 8th 
May. From the safety of your own home raise a glass of refreshment of your choice and 
undertake the following ‘Toast’ – “To those who gave so much, we thank you,” using 
this unique opportunity to pay tribute to the many millions at home and abroad that 
gave so much. 

“Whilst VE Day marked the beginning of the end of the Second World War, many thousands of 
Armed Forces personnel were still involved in bitter fighting in the Far East.
We remember the contribution of all Allied Forces, including forces from across the 
Commonwealth, without who the liberation of Europe and Japan would not have been possible.
 The Second World War had a profound impact on communities across the UK and the 
Commonwealth which continued long after the war came to an end. The challenges of leaving, 
longing for and returning home were experienced by many people at the time and are still faced 
by Service families today.”
The Royal British Legion

Village Hall Committee
Please note the Village Hall Committee have decided, due to the Coronavirus social 
distancing advice, to postpone the AGM until further notice. 

Keeping Wrelton Tidy!
We were contacted earlier in April by a villager who wanted to 
express appreciation to the ‘team’ of volunteers who go around 
the village picking up litter and other discarded items especially 
along the bottom road. 

The same person also mentioned there seems to be an increase in dog pooh on 
footpaths around the village. At present there are very few visitors in the area due to 
lockdown so any blame cannot really be passed on to others! 
The village is well served with dog bins - one on Cropton Lane, one near Wayside, one 
near the crossing to the sawmill and one near the Village Hall. 

Please Collect Your Dog Pooh, Bag It And Bin It!

•	 Thank you to Bathsheba, Susan, Jan and Ian for continuing to deliver the Wrambler 
at this time. 



Chris Halstead Oil, Heating & Plumbing Services 
 All general plumbing

Bathrooms, Tiling and kitchens fitted 
Oftec  Registered Oil Technician & City Guilds qualified Plumbing engineer

Ivydene Cottage, Wrelton.
Home: 01751 477 918 or Mobile: 07974 813 085

During the Covid-19 lockdown period if you need support of any kind, help is available to 
collect shopping, prescriptions, or just have a chat: 

Please email wrelton.village.hall@gmail.com or phone:
Kathy Waddington - 07939 739 164/ 01751 476423

Gayle Williams - 07847 236 118/ 01751 470160
Tony Miller - 01751 476931
Sue Halstead - 01751 477918

Jeanette Miller - 07715256727
Bathsheba Hartrey - 01751 473395
Arthur Strickson - 01751 472169

At this moment we are still hopeful that the show can take place but we are awaiting 
more information about how and when the social distancing measures will be 
relaxed.We should have a better idea by the June Wrambler whether or not we need 
to cancel it until next year. In the meantime continue your preparations just in case!

If you have any queries then please contact Helen Young on 01751 473841 
or helenyoungy52@hotmail.com

Wrelton Village Show - 9th August 2020 - 2-4pm

“When you and I my love shall part
Shall it leave a sting inside our hearts
I to some distant land shall go
Sleep [missing words] any others do
All this I’ve said, have more to say
Night calls me now I cannot stay
With meditation read these lines
You may inside a question find
My question is please find out
Love is a truth without a doubt”

The secret message is revealed! 

STALLS ON THE GREEN - 2020
Due to the Covid-19 lockdown and social distancing measures it has been decided to 
postpone the annual bank holiday Stalls on the Green event.
 There will be a plant stall as usual though - Peter Renshaw will be leaving plants on the 
green with a notice and box for donations to Village Hall Funds. 
If any other villagers have spare plants and wish to leave them as well please do so! 

As the lockdown and social isolating continues Spring has arrived and I thought these 
two photos from our dog walks would bring a bit of nature into your home. 
Sheep and lambs at Coppice Farm and a path through Beadale Wood. 

The room will be a great deal smaller than the original plan and will have fixed win-
dows rather than sliding doors.  We will not be hosting weddings or other functions 
in the room.” Kirsty and Graham Kirk – Beech Farm Cottages

“Just to let you know that we have resubmitted our 
planning permission at Beech Farm Cottages.  We have 
decided to change the room to a self-contained playroom 
for the use of guests and their children only.

Planning Application Details:-
“ii) Replacement of the existing storage building with a single story games room with associated 
storage for use by the guests in the holiday cottages. Beech Farm Cottages Main Street Wrelton 
Pickering North Yorkshire Ref. No: 20/00232/FUL | Received: Tue 03 Mar 2020 | Validated: 
Fri 03 Apr 2020 | Status: Registered”  

Through your generous contributions we sent £170 to the 
fundraising appeal on April 23rd with more to follow.
Eggs and homemade non-surgical face masks available outside 
Belmont front door every day! All donations received for 
Ryedale Food bank.

Thank you to everyone who donated towards 
the Ryedale Food Bank appeal in exchange for 
our free-range eggs and homemade face masks. 



Chris Halstead Oil, Heating & Plumbing Services 
 All general plumbing

Bathrooms, Tiling and kitchens fitted 
Oftec  Registered Oil Technician & City Guilds qualified Plumbing engineer

Ivydene Cottage, Wrelton.
Home: 01751 477 918 or Mobile: 07974 813 085

During the Covid-19 lockdown period if you need support of any kind, help is available to 
collect shopping, prescriptions, or just have a chat: 

Please email wrelton.village.hall@gmail.com or phone:
Kathy Waddington - 07939 739 164/ 01751 476423

Gayle Williams - 07847 236 118/ 01751 470160
Tony Miller - 01751 476931
Sue Halstead - 01751 477918

Jeanette Miller - 07715256727
Bathsheba Hartrey - 01751 473395
Arthur Strickson - 01751 472169

At this moment we are still hopeful that the show can take place but we are awaiting 
more information about how and when the social distancing measures will be 
relaxed.We should have a better idea by the June Wrambler whether or not we need 
to cancel it until next year. In the meantime continue your preparations just in case!

If you have any queries then please contact Helen Young on 01751 473841 
or helenyoungy52@hotmail.com

Wrelton Village Show - 9th August 2020 - 2-4pm

“When you and I my love shall part
Shall it leave a sting inside our hearts
I to some distant land shall go
Sleep [missing words] any others do
All this I’ve said, have more to say
Night calls me now I cannot stay
With meditation read these lines
You may inside a question find
My question is please find out
Love is a truth without a doubt”

The secret message is revealed! 

STALLS ON THE GREEN - 2020
Due to the Covid-19 lockdown and social distancing measures it has been decided to 
postpone the annual bank holiday Stalls on the Green event.
 There will be a plant stall as usual though - Peter Renshaw will be leaving plants on the 
green with a notice and box for donations to Village Hall Funds. 
If any other villagers have spare plants and wish to leave them as well please do so! 

As the lockdown and social isolating continues Spring has arrived and I thought these 
two photos from our dog walks would bring a bit of nature into your home. 
Sheep and lambs at Coppice Farm and a path through Beadale Wood. 

The room will be a great deal smaller than the original plan and will have fixed win-
dows rather than sliding doors.  We will not be hosting weddings or other functions 
in the room.” Kirsty and Graham Kirk – Beech Farm Cottages

“Just to let you know that we have resubmitted our 
planning permission at Beech Farm Cottages.  We have 
decided to change the room to a self-contained playroom 
for the use of guests and their children only.

Planning Application Details:-
“ii) Replacement of the existing storage building with a single story games room with associated 
storage for use by the guests in the holiday cottages. Beech Farm Cottages Main Street Wrelton 
Pickering North Yorkshire Ref. No: 20/00232/FUL | Received: Tue 03 Mar 2020 | Validated: 
Fri 03 Apr 2020 | Status: Registered”  

Through your generous contributions we sent £170 to the 
fundraising appeal on April 23rd with more to follow.
Eggs and homemade non-surgical face masks available outside 
Belmont front door every day! All donations received for 
Ryedale Food bank.

Thank you to everyone who donated towards 
the Ryedale Food Bank appeal in exchange for 
our free-range eggs and homemade face masks. 



SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET 
AMIDST ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND 
BEAUTIFUL TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, 
WINE OR CAKES. 

PRINTED ON 100%GUARANTEED RE-CYCLED PAPER

Tony Miller on 01751 476931 email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk 
For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by 23rd of month (for publication following month)

WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No 199 May 2020

If you enjoy doing quizzes or just have some time on your hands then why not give 
them a go.
You mark your own and you decide when you’ve had enough and either look things up 
or wait for the answers! There are no prizes it’s just you against your memory!

Monday night is Quiz Night!
Every Monday there is a new quiz put onto the Wrelton 
website as well as the village Facebook group. 
The results of the previous week are posted at the same time. 

NB. Quite a few people have contacted us to say thank you for the quiz but all credit 
must go to Helen and Richard Young for compiling the quiz each week! 

When VE Day dawns on 8th May 2020 it will be 75 years since the 
guns fell silent at the end of the war in Europe. Years of carnage and 
destruction had come to an end and millions of people took to the 
streets and pubs to celebrate peace, mourn their loved ones and to 
hope for the future, but not forgetting those still in conflict until 
15th August when it was announced that Japan had surrendered 
unconditionally to the Allies, effectively ending World War II.

Unfortunately the Coronavirus emergency and consequent Government guidance 
means the majority of the VE Day 75 community celebrations due to take place on the 
bank holiday weekend of 8th – 10th May have been cancelled. 
But, if you wish to join in to pay tribute to the service and sacrifice of the entire 
Second World War generation, from British, Commonwealth and Allied Forces to 
evacuees and those who served on the home front there are online events taking place
a few of which are below. 
The Royal British Legion are organising a live VE Day 75 webcast at 11.15am and a 
UK-wide singalong to Vera Lynn’s ‘Well Meet Again’ at 9pm - see their website for 
further details. https://www.britishlegion.org.uk
Leading up to the 9pm singalong The Vintage Vocalist, Paula Marie, who appeared at 
Wrelton Village Hall in February, will be having a live singalong on her Facebook page 
(will you be joining in Sandra??) 
In the afternoon there is a ‘Nation’s Toast to the Heroes of WW2’ at 3pm on the 8th 
May. From the safety of your own home raise a glass of refreshment of your choice and 
undertake the following ‘Toast’ – “To those who gave so much, we thank you,” using 
this unique opportunity to pay tribute to the many millions at home and abroad that 
gave so much. 

“Whilst VE Day marked the beginning of the end of the Second World War, many thousands of 
Armed Forces personnel were still involved in bitter fighting in the Far East.
We remember the contribution of all Allied Forces, including forces from across the 
Commonwealth, without who the liberation of Europe and Japan would not have been possible.
 The Second World War had a profound impact on communities across the UK and the 
Commonwealth which continued long after the war came to an end. The challenges of leaving, 
longing for and returning home were experienced by many people at the time and are still faced 
by Service families today.”
The Royal British Legion

Village Hall Committee
Please note the Village Hall Committee have decided, due to the Coronavirus social 
distancing advice, to postpone the AGM until further notice. 

Keeping Wrelton Tidy!
We were contacted earlier in April by a villager who wanted to 
express appreciation to the ‘team’ of volunteers who go around 
the village picking up litter and other discarded items especially 
along the bottom road. 

The same person also mentioned there seems to be an increase in dog pooh on 
footpaths around the village. At present there are very few visitors in the area due to 
lockdown so any blame cannot really be passed on to others! 
The village is well served with dog bins - one on Cropton Lane, one near Wayside, one 
near the crossing to the sawmill and one near the Village Hall. 

Please Collect Your Dog Pooh, Bag It And Bin It!

•	 Thank you to Bathsheba, Susan, Jan and Ian for continuing to deliver the Wrambler 
at this time. 


	May2020_Wrambler_Master_Page_1
	May2020_Wrambler_Master_Page_2
	May2020_Wrambler_Master_Page_3
	May2020_Wrambler_Master_Page_4

